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Welcome 
Thank you for reading this first newsletter of the Division of Information 
Technology. The Division of Information Technology (DoIT) is about more than the 
day-to-day operations of maintaining miles of fiber optic cables and volumes of data. 
We are a part of addressing large-scale and strategic IT concerns for the University of 
South Carolina. This bi-weekly newsletter will showcase how the work of the DoIT 
improves the quality of education students at the University of South Carolina receive 
and the ability for our faculty members to conduct innovative research. We look forward 
to your feedback. Follow this link for a short video welcome. 
	
   
DoIT Releases New Website 
The Division of Information Technology recently launched a new website that provides 
technology-related news, events and resources to help students, faculty and staff at the 
University of South Carolina. Please visit the website at http://www.sc.edu/it/. 
  
Mid-Point Analysis of OneCarolina Indicates Project is on Target 
Stakeholders continue to see the benefits of the OneCarolina project, according to an 
analysis conducted by Collegiate Project Services last fall. Click here to read highlights 
from the report. 
  
New Staff Joins DoIT 
Several staff members recently joined the DoIT. Click here to find out more information 
about the roles of Dr. Phil Moore, Andrew Grimball and Michelle Foster. 

 
This communication will be distributed bi-weekly as necessary. Please contact Michelle 
Foster at mfoster@mailbox.sc.edu with any comments or suggestions.  
  
	
   
	
  

http://www.kaltura.com/index.php/extwidget/openGraph/wid/1_t8yeyw4p
http://www.sc.edu/Times/newsarticle.php?nid=5967
http://www.sc.edu/it/news/onecarolina_midproject_post_review_report.php

